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To: Planning & Zoning Commission  

 

From: Rick Williams, Planning and Zoning Division Manager 

   

Date: October 13, 2025 

 

RE: MISC25-24: Report to Planning & Zoning Commission – Secondary 

Access 

 

At a previous Planning & Zoning Commission meeting, planning staff were directed by 
Commission to compare and contrast other municipality’s standards with respect to 
secondary/emergency access to current City of Maricopa requirements. This item will be 
presented to the Planning and Zoning Commission as a discussion item only. No action will 
be taken.  

 


